
The Old City District and the Vision2026 Steering Committee held a public 
open house on June 23rd at the Arch Street Meeting House.  The purpose 
of the open house was to share research, existing conditions, and initial 
impressions with the broader community... and get feedback and input.

At the open house, material was presented on a set of boards, staffed by 
members of the consultant team.  We encouraged participants to write 
down their impressions and ideas for each set of issues presented.  Those 
reactions are posted here. 

Thank you for your interest in the future of Old City.
























